
 

Hillsborough	Preschool	
Covid	19	Policies	and	Procedures	

	
We	had	an	AMAZING	grand	re-opening	May	18th.	We	are	so	grateful	to	all	our	
wonderful	parents	who	have	been	so	supportive	and	have	adapted	beautifully	to	
our	"new	normal".	
	

• All	children	will	be	dropped	off	in	the	front	office.	Parents	will	NOT	be	
permitted	in	the	back	of	the	school.	A	teacher	will	let	you	say	all	your	
goodbyes	and	big	hugs	and	walk	your	child	to	class.	

• All	children	will	have	temperatures	taken	and	logged	on	a	daily	basis	at	
drop	off.	Any	temperature	over	100.4	the	child	will	be	sent	home.	

• All	staff	will	have	temperatures	taken	and	logged	on	a	daily	basis.	Any	
temperature	over	100.4,	our	teacher	will	not	be	permitted	to	work.	All	
staff	members	are	mandated	to	wear	masks.	

• Hospital	grade	sanitizers	have	been	purchased	for	cleaning	throughout	
the	school.	All	products	are	child	safe.		

• Daily	cleaning	includes	but	is	not	limited	to	inside/outside	toys,	cots,	art	
supplies,	bikes,	water	toys,	all	manipulatives	and	bathrooms.	

• School	is	professionally	cleaned	every	night!	
• Hand	washing	every	30	minutes	and	wall	mounted	hand	sanitizers	have	

been	placed	in	all	classrooms.	
• Windows	and	doors	are	left	open	for	extra	ventilation.	
• Our	beautiful	outdoor	yards	are	utilized	more	for	circle	time,	arts	and	

crafts	and	sports.	
• NO	HOT	LUNCH	PROGRAM	AT	THIS	TIME!	
• Daily	updates	through	classroom	dojo	and	Hillsborough	Happenings!	
• MOST	IMPORTANT:	creative	and	fun	social	distancing!	

 

	


